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      No. 02-1200                                                                              Podgorica, 22 October 2013
Dear President,
 
I would like to thank you for nominating young scientists on behalf of your academy that have taken part in the 1st Regional Conference “Young Scientists and Science in the Region”, which was held on 17 - 18 October in Podgorica, organized and hosted by the Montenegrin Academy of Sciences and Arts (Center of Young Scientists). We are very pleased that the participants of the Conference have unanimously assessed this event as a breakthrough in properly addressing the questions of status of young scientists in South-East Europe as well as many challenges they face while conducting research work in their home countries and abroad. They did emphasize the need for closer communication and collaboration with relevant colleagues from the region, in order to secure broader networking and improvement of their work and results achieved.  
In this respect, the participants of the 1st Regional Conference “Young Scientists and Science in the Region” issued the Declaration you may find enclosed to the letter. In it they ask respective national science academies to endorse it and disseminate to the relevant science policy makers, science organizations and associations, civil society organizations and educational institutions in their countries. I am certain that you will act accordingly in the best interests of our young scientists.
We also hope that your academy will take part in the conference of the kind in the next years.
Sincerely yours,
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